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For Immediate Release

The Glass House hosts Community Day on May 6, 2015
with FREE tour tickets for New Canaan residents

The Glass House will host its fifth Community Day on Wednesday, May 6 with free tour tickets for New Canaan
residents. Community Day launches the 2015 Glass House tour season, marking its ninth year as a public historic
site. Advance reservations are required and may be made through the Glass House website.

Please go to http://theglasshouse.org/visit/ and use code NC2015 to secure complimentary tickets.

Glass House Community Day is generously sponsored by Bankwell.

%€ Bankwell

For additional information: Christa Carr, Director of Communications
203.275.7565, ccarr@theglasshouse.org
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